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Dear Parents, 
 
Unfortunately, the glorious weather has taken a pause, but the hard work is clearly continuing. Thank you 
for all your feedback and sharing of pupil’s work.  I have loved the numerous rainbows that have been 
shared with me so far and I can see that many of you are mastering and enjoying the new resources shared 
on PurpleMash.   
 
If you do have any ongoing technology queries, please do pass them on via the school office and we will get 
back to you as soon as we can.  
 
This week, school has been open for a few eligible pupils and we have been working hard to complete the 
great tasks set by the class teachers.  We have all loved making salt dough - thank you Mrs Blumson - and 
have used it to make several other models including our own rainforest creatures.  
 
If your circumstances change and you believe your child is now eligible for learning in school, please contact 
the school office to discuss.  
 
Class 3: 
We have all been amazed at your wonderful creativity when creating 
you models of South America.  Pupils in school have also created models, 
although, having left ours to air-dry they are not quite ready for painting.   
 

  

   Sam W- 
carefully trimming around a template and then the 
finished, labelled model   
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
More super examples from Amelia M and Kitty R               

 
 
 
 

William B - a great model alternative - made without flour. 
 
 
 
Class 4: 
The pupils having been thinking about writing their own prayers using 
the artwork of Hannah Dunnett as inspiration.  
 



Maisy’s has clearly worked 
hard to create hers and I 
wanted to share it with you. 
 
Wishing you all a warmer and 
dryer weekend. 
 
Lorna Elkes 
Headteacher 


